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“Abortion May Be Legal, But It Is Still Morally Wrong!”

July - August - September - 2015

2015 Right To Life Banquet Set for Thursday Oct. 1
Right To Life Speaker for this year is Jeanne “Monahan”

Mancini, President of March For Life, as shown here.

Mancini was appointed to the role of President of the

March for Life Education and Defense Fund after the death

of long-time president Nellie Gray.

Jeanne has made frequent media appearances including

interviews on NBC’s Nightly News with Brian Williams,

CNN’s John King USA, and FOX News Hour with Brett

Baier.

Jeanne’s writings have appeared in U.S. News and World

Report, USA Today, The Washington Post and numerous

others publications. The Right to Life Banquet is held each

year at the Simon J. Graber Building as over 700 attended

last year’s Banquet.

In Memory of Bob Wichman:

Daviess County Right To Life would like to

Remember Robert “Bob” Wichman for his many

years of Service to the Right To Life Paper Drives.

Shown in this picture is Bob along with his wife

Rosemary. Bob is the last of his Family who all

worked or helped the Right To Life in various ways.

Bob passed away on July 15, 2015, at the age of 93

years old. Bob worked the paper drives until he was

90 years of age. He still was very supportive till the

time of his death selling tickets for the Banquet each

year.

Bob and His wife Rosemary also worked for the St.

Vincent DePaul Society and was a charter member.

Bob will always be remembered for his kind heart

and for his compassion for his fellow human beings.

“Right To Life will always remember Bob. May

God Bless Him.”
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Sydney Dunbar, Winner of the
Donna Gentry Memorial

Scholarship
Shown is Sydney Dunbar (right) of Washington Catholic

High School as she is announced the winner of the Donna

Gentry Memorial Scholarship by the Daviess County Right

To Life. Making the presentation on behalf of the DCRTL

was Michele Rainey (left). Also on the selection committee

was Brad Rainey along with Sharon Jones. Sydney Dunbar

plans to attend Vincennes University in the fall of 2015 and

major in Law Enforcement/Homeland Security.

The following is the winning essay by Sydney Dunbar for

the Donna Gentry Scholarship

“What Is Happening to America Because of Abortion”
Legalized abortion has introduced a large magnitude of suf-

fering, death, and bloodshed that many people in America have
failed to recognize. Innocent lives are taken before they are
even able to take their first breath. And for what reason? What
benefits can possibly come from having an abortion? Ever
since the Supreme Court decision in Roe v. Wade in 1973,
there has been 57,496,011 abortions worldwide.

All we ever hear about is how great abortion is and how it is
“positive” and “empowering” for women everywhere. The real
truth is that many women who get an abortion don’t feel
empowered or heroic at all. Instead they have to live with the
devastating consequences of their actions and only hope they
can save other women from making the same mistake. Most
women who choose abortion undergo emotional and psycho-
logical effects later on in their lives. They become over-
whelmed with regret which sometimes causes them to develop
insomnia or have chronic nightmares. They become so angry
with themselves for choosing to take the life of their unborn
children and feelings of guilt take over their life. Abortions can
cause issues in their relationships with their husbands or the
father of their children. Abortions can also cause physical
effects to the women including sterility and diseases. Most
women would say that abortion isn’t just a one time thing
because the consequences last for a lifetime.

One of the most common misunderstandings about the
effects of abortion is that it only effects and concerns the

woman involved. Abortion is mostly treated as a women’s
health issue because it is her body and her choice. The female is
also the one seeking medical intervention. But people fail to
realize the effects abortion has on men as well. Men’s tradi-
tional role is to provide and to protect. Abortion causes men to
become confused as to what their purpose is. Many men who
pressure the mother of their child to have an abortion feel like
they violate an important fundamental part of their manly
nature of defending and protection his child. Rates of domestic
violence and child abuse rise because they feel less restrained
to inflict violence on their wives and children after asking or
allowing the woman to have an act of violence to his child.
Most men don’t even have any say or don’t have any knowl-
edge of the abortion until after it has already occurred.

Another way that abortion can affect the lives of other peo-
ple is a way it personally affects me. Women who have miscar-
ried or are unable to have children are affected by abortion in
ways that can be too excruciating to explain. They grieve the
loss of their children so dearly and would do anything to be
able to have children or bring their baby back. Knowing that
women can kill their child in their womb with one quick word
is almost unbearable and angering all together. Abortion isn’t
the only option, but today many women turn to abortion before
considering all of their options and how it may affect them or
the people around them. It affects people you may not even
know.

The Following is a Letter to Editor that was written by Daviess County Right to Life
President Louis Kavanaugh Jr. after the release of the videos on Planned Parenthood

Over the past several weeks, videos released by The Center
for Medical Progress have shown doctors and officials from
Planned Parenthood casually discussing the harvesting and
selling of body parts from unborn children killed by abortion.
This has led to a move across the country to defund Planned
Parenthood on the State and Federal level. The National Media
along with President Obama and the Democratic leadership
continue to support Planned Parenthood even though it has
been caught red handed. They even have the nerve to go after
the people who made this undercover video.

We commend our two Indiana Senators Dan Coats and Joe
Donnelly along with the Governor Mike Pence and other State
officials for standing up and trying to stop this brutally. While
the President and his party leadership continue to stand behind
Planned Parenthood we are glad for those who are not afraid to
hold Planned Parenthood accountable.

By the actions of Planned Parenthood, does this remind you
of what took place in Germany under Adolph Hitler? It is sad to
say that we may have gone too far down that slippery slope to
turn back but that does not mean we should not at least try to
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stop this killing of the unborn. We cannot afford to turn away
and do nothing.

While most of Americans are outraged at this horrible
crime, most of the national media are spending a great deal of
air time reporting on the killing of the lion in Africa. The media
has their priorities in the wrong place. It is time to stop the
funding of this organization that cares more for the money than
for the well-being of Americans.

What can we do to stop this situation? Let all elected offi-
cials know your opposition to tax money going to this organi-
zation. This money can go to other health organizations that do
not provide abortion. Continue to pray for our elected leaders
they will respect all life. Finally vote for people running for
office who not only say that they are pro-life but vote that way
once they are in office.

Cecile Richards Defends Planned Parenthood Selling Aborted Baby Body Parts,
Calls Pro-Lifers Killers —By Steven Ertelt

In her first public interview since two top Planned Parent-
hood doctors were caught arranging for the sale of body parts
of aborted babies, Planned Parenthood CEO defended selling
aborted babies and attacked pro-lifers.

In the wake of the two shocking videos showing top Planned
Parenthood doctors arranging the sale of body parts from
aborted babies, the Senate will vote soon on legislation that
would de-fund the Planned Parenthood abortion business. A
total of nine states have already launched an investigation
including Massachusetts, Kansas, Missouri, Arizona, Indiana,
Ohio, Georgia, Texas and Louisiana and members of Congress
have launched an investigation as well.

In an interview with ABC News, Richards slammed what
she called “highly-edited videos” released by “militant pro-life
activists,” who she said were killers because they supposedly
bomb abortion clinics.

Never mind that the full, unedited videos have been
released, and the pro-life advocates involved in the undercover
work to expose Planned Parenthood have never engaged in
violent or illegal activities.

In the interview, Richards says she’s not worried about the
dozen videos the pro-life muckraker behind the undercover
investigations says are still to come because this is a
“three-year, well-funded effort by the most militant wing of the
anti-abortion movement in this country to try to entrap doctors,
and of course, highly-doctored videos.” Richards claims David
Daleiden of the Center for Medical Progress and the people
behind the videos are “part of the most militant anti-abortion
movement that has been behind the bombing of clinics, the
murder of doctors in their homes and in their churches, and
that’s what actually needs to be looked at.”

“These activists don’t care about women’s health care,” she
says – claiming that all pro-life people care about is trying to
“entrap doctors.” The most damaging aspect of the interview is
perhaps the section during which Richards tells the host that
Planned Parenthood is not making a profit over the sale of the
aborted baby body parts. When the host shows her part of the
video where Planned Parenthod’s doctor is haggling about the
sales prices of aborted baby body parts, Richards lies and says
it’s the buyer doing the negotiating.

United Way Defends Funding Planned Parenthood Abortion Biz: It’s Just a Small
Amount —By Steven Ertelt

Officials with United Way are defending the nonprofit
agencies funding of the Planned Parenthood abortion business
in the wake of a scandal involving the abortion giant selling the
body parts of aborted babies. A United Way spokesman says
the funding really isn’t a big deal because such a small percent-
age of United Way affiliates send money to Planned Parent-
hood.

On the heels of a shocking video showing the Planned Par-
enthood abortion business selling the body parts of aborted
babies, a new expose’ from a group that monitors corporations
that finance the abortion giant reveals the United Way is a
major donor.

The consumer advocacy organization 2nd Vote has
informed LifeNews.com of the release of the Pro-Life Guide to
United Way, a new guide that lists the over 1,200 United Way
affiliates across the United States and specifies the organiza-
tions that contribute to the world’s largest abortion company.

“United Way has done many good things through fundrais-
ing efforts and partnerships that help communities across the
country,” said 2nd Vote spokesman Robert Kuykendall.
“However, the fact that United Way affiliates give almost $2
million annually to Planned Parenthood is concerning for
Pro-Lifers that would want to support these good causes but

also want to make sure that their dollars do not help fund abor-
tion services.”

As a news report indicates, local United Way agencies are
fielding calls from concerned supporters who don’t want their
donations to United Way going to the abortion company fol-
lowing a LifeNews report exposing how affiliates of the non-
profit support Planned Parenthood.

“I want our local communities (in Rogers and Mayes coun-
ties) to know that we most definitely do not fund Planned Par-
enthood,” said Catherine Woldridge, executive director,
United Way of Rogers and Mayes Counties. “We have already
had several calls asking us about this, but we do not support
Planned Parenthood.” While not all United Way affiliates sup-
port Planned Parenthood, a national spokesman defended those
that do.

“United Way Worldwide, the leadership and support orga-
nization for the network of local United Ways, does not pro-
vide financial support to Planned Parenthood,” said Neil
Parekh, United Way Worldwide director of network communi-
cations.

“All funding decisions by local United Ways are made by
individual United Ways based on an assessment of local
needs,” he said. “United Way Worldwide does not dictate
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funding decisions to local United Ways. Out of nearly 1,200
local United Ways in the United States, only a small number –
less than 6 percent – provide support to Planned Parenthood.

“The amount of financial support represents less than one
tenth of one percent of total United Way revenue,” he said. “In
many of these instances, funding for Planned Parenthood is the
result of specific requests from individual donors.

Although the United Way’s website contains language
claiming a neutral stance by the organization on the abortion
issue, Kuykendall tells LifeNews that some United Way affili-
ates donate to the Planned Parenthood abortion corporation
anyway. “According to United Way, only 5% of its affiliates

contribute in any way to Planned Parenthood,” Kuykendall
said.

How can pro-life advocates find out if their local United
Way agency donates to the abortion giant? The group tells
LifeNews that its handy guide makes it easy to figure out which
ones partner with Planned Parenthood. The “Pro-Life Guide to
United Way” was released on 2nd Vote’s website and contains
a state-by-state list of every United Way in the United States.
Each entry shows the amount of money donated to Planned
Parenthood by that affiliate with a link to tax forms document-
ing the expenditure.

Democrats and Late Term Abortions

By now almost everybody has heard about the video sting of
Planned Parenthood bigwigs discussing prices and harvesting
techniques of fetal organs. In his WSJ column on the topic, The
Political “Science” of Planned Parenthood, William McGurn
put his finger on the “science” driving the abortion contro-
versy.

Finally, there is the president’s apparent willingness to put
Planned Parenthood’s funding – slightly less than half of its
$1.3 billion in annual revenue comes from taxpayers – above
all else. Back in 2011, President Obama informed Republicans
he would rather see the entire federal government shut down
than cut a nickel from Planned Parenthood.

To Obama it’s money well spent. According to
OpenSecrets.org, in the 2014 elections cycle Planned Parent-
hood contributed nearly $1.6 million in hard money to candi-
dates, parties, and other political organizations. All of it for

Democrats. It spent about $6 million in soft money, $2.6 mil-
lion for Democrats and $3.4 million against Republicans. It’s
become pretty clear why Planned Parenthood and their Demo-
crat allies oppose any restrictions on late term abortions. Fetal
organs need time to develop if they’re ever going to be worth
anything. You might say that Planned Parenthood and the
Democrats are winning hearts and livers of potential future
voters, and doing it on the taxpayers’ dime.

Media Covered Cecil the Lion More in 1 Day Than Abortion Videos in 2 Weeks
Posted by Tom Bowler on July 28, 2015, at 10:48 AM | Permalink

According to the Media Research Center, in just one day, the various broadcast
networks’ news programs have already given the death of Cecil the Lion more cov-
erage than two weeks of videos that appear to show Planned Parenthood senior offi-
cials ghoulishly trafficking illegally in dead baby parts:

Tuesday, the networks spent 5 minutes, 44 seconds during their evening news
shows on Cecil – and that’s not even counting the teasers. Wednesday morning,
ABC, NBC and CBS lamented over the lion for 8 minutes, 17 seconds. But they
couldn’t do the same for a story of babies “picked” apart by tweezers.

On July 29, Good Morning America co-anchor Lara Spencer highlighted the
“very disturbing story” with “international outrage” before turning to ABC corre-
spondent David Wright for the full story on the lion-shooting by an American, now,
according to Wright, “pretty much the most hated man on the internet.”

“There are no words,” Spencer added at the end of the segment. Again, we’re
talking about a lion. For CBS’ This Morning, co-anchor Gayle King commented,
“The more you hear about it, the more upsetting it is.” For the shooting of a lion,
yes. For the weekly videos exposing the trafficking of baby parts, no. (According to the media, that is.)

In summation, in two weeks the networks have given the Planned Parenthood atrocity 11 minutes of coverage. In a single day,
the death of an animal has earned 14 minutes of coverage. Our media is useless, corrupt, and evil.

Justifying “some of the practices of Planned Parenthood” are a “tricky issue for the left”
By Dave Andrusko, Nat. Right To Life

The reliably pro-abortion National Public Radio ran a piece
today under the headline “Planned Parenthood Controversy
Proves Complicated For Democrats.” It’s actually fairly bal-
anced – at least for NPR – and includes this curious concession
near the end:

It’s a tricky issue for the left, says political scientist

Rachel Caufield of Drake University in Des Moines.

“It creates an environment where the pro-choice supporters
have to be in a position to justify some of the practices of
Planned Parenthood,” she said.

Hold the presses! “Justify”? Democrats don’t “justify” any-
thing PPFA does. Theirs is a symbiotic relationship.

Put another way, they are joined at the hip, and ordinarily,
not only is criticism of one treated as criticism of the other, but
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they compete for who best can lecture the public how wonder-
ful they both are.

But, that aside, what might, just might, have to be justified?
Let me count just some of the ways.

1. Treating the dissection of aborted babies as a joke, some-
thing to smirk about between bites of salad and sips of red
wine.

2. Quibble/haggle/barter/wrangle/dicker – take your pick of
descriptor – over the price of intact lungs and livers and hearts
and brains. Whichever you choose, it places PPFA’s image as a
disinterested “non-profit” provider of “women’s health” in an
entirely different light.

3. Possible changes in how the abortion is done in order to
extract intact fetal organs. There are a lot of suggestions that
changes are made. The most well-known is using “less crunchy
[abortion] techniques.” But there are others.

For example, the same Dr. Mary Gatter also had this
exchange with the uncover investigators:

Gatter: Let me explain to you a little bit of a problem,

which may not be a big problem, if our usual technique is

suction, at 10 to 12 weeks, and we switch to using an IPAS

or something with less suction, and increase the odds that it

will come out as an intact specimen, then we’re kind of vio-

lating the protocol that says to the

patient, “We’re not doing anything

different in our care of you.” Now to

me, that’s kind of a specious little

argument and I wouldn’t object to

asking Ian , who’s our surgeon [abor-

tionist] who does the cases, to use an

IPAS at that gestational age in order

to increase the odds that he’s going to

get an intact specimen, but I do need to

throw it out there as a concern.

Because the patient is signing some-

thing and we’re signing something

saying that we’re not changing any-

thing with the way we’re managing you, just because we

agree to give tissue. You’ve heard that before.

Buyer: Yes. It’s touchy. How do you feel about that?

Gatter: I think they’re both totally appropriate tech-

niques, there’s no difference in pain involved, I don’t think

the patients would care one iota. So yeah, I’m not making a

fuss about that.

And then there is this, from Dr. Deborah Nucatola:
After nonchalantly extolling PPFA for its adeptness at

“crushing” – “you try to intentionally go above and below

the thorax, so that, you know, we’ve been very good at get-

ting heart, lung, liver, because we know that, so I’m not

gonna crush that part, I’m gonna basically crush below,

I’m gonna crush above, and I’m gonna see if I can get it all

intact.” Dr. Nucatola is shown on the hidden camera video

saying, “And with the calvarium [the skull], in general,

some people will actually try to change the presentation so

that it’s not vertex [head first], because when it’s vertex

presentation you never have enough dilation at the begin-

ning of the case, unless you have real, huge amounts of dila-

tion to deliver an intact calvarium.”

What is their defense? PPFA President Cecile Richards,
appearing on “This Week with George Stephanopoulos” over
the weekend, talked about how women in a few cases made
such “donations.”

And “that women and their families choose to make fetal tis-
sue donations in order to potentially save lives of other folks” is
“laudable.”

To which Stephanopoulos adds, “As long as the procedure
is never altered and you’re stating that unequivocally.”

“That’s right,” Richards responds.
Other defenses are far more nuanced. The quote above –

about “crushing” and delivering the baby head first – would be
seen by almost any neutral party as altering the method of

delivery.
Dr. Nucatola immediately adds, “So

the preparation would be exactly the
same, it’s just the order of the removal
of the products is different.” [My empha-
sis.]

No change in delivery, just in the
“order” of how the baby’s body is
removed. If you believe that …

There is another other way of finess-
ing what they do. The PPFA affiliate in
Mar Monte, California, has a “client
information for informed consent” form.
The very, very last item on a separate

form the abortionist signs reads
No substantive alteration in the timing of terminating

the pregnancy or of the method used was made for the pur-

pose of obtaining the tissue. [My emphasis].
There are loopholes here big enough to run a truck through.
And, by the way, in response to a question about possible

benefits to PPFA clinics from this grisly trade, Richards says
unequivocally, “There are no financial benefits to the clinics.”

“Absolutely?” Stephanopoulos asks.
“Absolutely.”

We’ll see how that blanket denial holds up.

Democrats Defend Planned Parenthood Selling Body Parts of Aborted Babies

By Steven Ertelt

Planned Parenthood’s best friends in Congress are rushing
to the defense of the abortion business today after a shocking
expose’ video caught its top doctor discussing how the abor-
tion company is involved in the sale of body parts from babies
victimized by abortions.

New undercover footage shows Planned Parenthood Feder-
ation of America’s Senior Director of Medical Services, Dr.

Deborah Nucatola, describing how Planned Parenthood sells
the body parts of aborted unborn children and admitting she
uses partial-birth abortions to supply intact body parts.

In the video, Nucatola is at a business lunch with actors pos-
ing as buyers from a human biologics company. As head of
PPFA’s Medical Services department, Nucatola has overseen
medical practice at all Planned Parenthood locations since
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2009. She also trains new Planned Parenthood abortion doctors
and performs abortions herself at Planned Parenthood Los
Angeles up to 24 weeks.

The abortion giant released a statement from a top official
defending Nucatola and its practice of selling body parts of
aborted babies, which it calls “tissue.” Here is the Planned Par-
enthood press release.

Now, top Democrats in Congress are defending Planned
Parenthood. Interestingly, none of the top pro-abortion mem-
bers of Congress have watched the video showing the leading
Planned Parenthood medical official discussing how it sells
aborted baby body parts.

As The Hill reports, here’s what they have to say: “Planned
Parenthood is actually allowed, is my understanding, for scien-
tific research, to use fetal tissue and that is not illegal,” said
Rep. Jan Schakowsky (D-Ill.), a member of the Congressional
Pro-Choice Caucus and sponsor of numerous abortion-rights
bills.

“Having talked to the leadership at Planned Parenthood, this
was a sting operation,” she added. She said she had not
watched the nearly nine-minute video. … When asked about
Republicans’ planned investigations into Planned Parenthood,
Schakowsky said she wanted an investigation, instead, into the
Center for Medical Progress, which she called “a phony
company.”

Rep. Barbara Lee (D-Calif.), another prominent supporter
of abortion rights, also dismissed the latest attacks against
Planned Parenthood. “They’ve been attacking Planned Parent-
hood for years,” she said. “They’ve been calling for investiga-
tions for years, and they surface videos and they come on the
attack … and I think it’s outrageous.” Lee also said she has not
seen the video. Rep. Rosa DeLauro (D-Conn.), who is also a
member of the Congressional Pro-Choice Caucus, said she had
not heard of the video and could not comment. “I’ll take a look
at it, but I did not see it so I have no idea what’s in it,” she said.

Carol Tobias of the National Right to Life Committee says
her group is shocked that anyone could defend what Planned
Parenthood is doing. “It is stomach-churning to hear a top doc-
tor for the national Planned Parenthood organization admit, on
videotape, that Planned Parenthood abortionists can and will
alter late abortion procedures to facilitate the harvesting of
intact baby body parts – she specifically mentioned hearts,
lungs, livers, even intact heads – in order to fill specific

pre-orders. Numerous statements by Dr. Nucatola cry out for
probes by Congress and other investigatory agencies – and
quickly,” she said.

Tobias added: “For example, Dr. Nucatola specifically
describes abortionists manipulating unborn children in order to
remove them feet first, to facilitate obtaining an intact head,
apparently to preserve an intact brain. This statement and oth-
ers raise a host of ethical questions, including whether preg-
nant women are being given detailed information in advance
about exactly what is going to be done to them and their
babies.”

“Planned Parenthood’s political arm is a major backer of
many Democratic members of Congress. Lawmakers who have
enjoyed Planned Parenthood’s backing should now be asked
whether they will continue to oppose pending legislation to
restrict the abortion of pain-capable unborn children after 20
weeks fetal age, as Planned Parenthood insists – and if so,
whether they are motivated in any degree by a desire to pre-
serve Planned Parenthood’s ability to deliver intact,
well-developed baby body parts to order,” she concluded.

Labor Unions Defend Planned Parenthood

Two of the country’s biggest and most powerful labor
unions have come to the defense of Planned Parenthood, amid
a series of recently released videos in which leaders of the
group are seen bargaining for the sale price of fetal tissues and
organs, according to Watchdog.org.

“We stand united with our allies at Planned Parenthood,
champions of quality healthcare and a cornerstone of vital ser-
vices to millions of Americans for decades,” Mary Kay Henry,
Service Employees International Union president, said in a
statement this week.

Henry made the statement after the release of at least two
videos and after the Republican-controlled Congress began to
take action to stop federal funding for the group, which pro-
vides abortions and other women’s medical services.

The for-profit sale of aborted body parts by Planned Parent-
hood for research is illegal. The group has apologies for the
statements made in the videos but says the discussions were
about the cost of covering expenses and that there has been no
wrongdoing.“Efforts in Congress to de-fund Planned Parent-
hood by anti-women, anti-choice extremists must be stopped,”
Henry also said in the statement. The union coalition AFL-CIO
is also backing Planned Parenthood, which receives about
$500,000 annually from the federal government.

Union President Richard Trumka called the stealthy
recorded videos “doctored” and said efforts to defund Planned
Parenthood are “politically motivated and wrong.” The mem-
bership ranks of the AFL-CIO’s two largest affiliates – Ameri-
can Federation of Teachers and American Federation of State,



7

County and Municipal Employees – include government work-
ers. And many of AFT’s members are nurses.

None of the union groups contacted by Watchdog.org
responded to a request to comment.

AFL-CIO, AFSCME and SEIU helped pass ObamaCare
through Congress early in President Obama’s first term and

continue to work together. AFSCME, for example, paid
Planned Parenthood’s political action wing $400,000 in 2014,
$20,000 in 2013 and $20,000 in 2011. And the payments were
reported to the Labor Department as a “political program sup-
port” expenses, according to Watchdog.org.

Daviess County Right To Life Meetings are the

last week of each month at the Right To Life Office at 705

Troy Road (Grace Baptist Church, Lower Level).

Phone: 812-257-0222

Daviess County Right To Life Paper Drive is the

first Saturday of February, April, June, August, October,

December from 9 AM till 2 PM at the Old K-Mart Park-

ing Lot. Other pick up points around the County are from

9-12 Noon. If you can help call Louis Kavanaugh at

486-3658. It would be greatly appreciated.

===========================================

To: Contact Congressman Larry Bucshon

1005 Longworth House Office Building

Washington, D. C. 20515-1408

Phone 202-225-4636 Fax 202-225-3284

Web Site: www.bucshon.house.gov

Right To Life Web Sites:

Indiana Right To Life http://www.indianalife.org/html/index.htm

Priests For Life: http://priestsforlife.org

Life Issues: http://www.lifeissues.org/orders.html

Life News: http://lifenews.com

http://www.lifesitenews.com

Abortion Research http://www.abortionresearch.com

Indiana State House: http://www.in.gov./apps/sos/legislator/search

Right To Life of Indy: http://www.rtlindy.org

Christian Coalition: http://www.cc.org

Pro Life Acton League: http://www.prolifeaction.org

Susan B. Anthony List: http://www.sba-list.org

National Right to Life: http://www.nrlc.org

After Abortion http://www.afterabortion.org

To Contact Your Area Legislators:
State Representative: E-mail Address

District 45: Bruce Borders H45@in.gov

District 62: Matt Uebehlor H62@in.gov

District 63: Mike Braun H63@in.gov

District 64: Tom Washburn H64@in.gov

State Senate: Eric Bassler S39@in.gov

Mark Messmer S48@in.gov

INDIANA HOUSE: 1-800-382-9842

INDIANA SENATE: 1-800-382-9467
===========================================

Senator Joe Donnelly:
720 Hart Senate Office Building, Washington, DC 20510

Phone 202-224-4814

Web Form: www.donnelly.senate.gov/contact.cfm

Senator Dan Coats:
493 Russell Senate Office Bldg.

Washington, D.C. 20510-1404,

Phone 202-224-5623 Fax 202-228-1377

Web Site: www.coats.senate.gov

Are You Upset Over What Planned Parenthood is Doing?

Then Support the Local Right To Life with your contribution
to help in the fight to Defund Planned Parenthood.

Use this coupon to mail in your contribution: Mail To:

Daviess County Right To Life, P. O. Box 41,

Washington, Indiana 47501, Phone 812-257-0222
Our Office Location is 705 Troy Road, Washington, Indiana 47501

_______ Please Accept My Donation.

_______ Please Accept My Membership/Renewal $20 Individual,
$25 Family, $50 Supporting

Name __________________________________________________

Street __________________________________________________

City ____________________________State ___ Zip _____________

Phone:________________ Email Address: ____________________

Banquet Book Ad Sales

We want to thank all the Businesses who

renewed their ads this year and also a thank

you to those individuals who put in Memorial

Ads in the book each year. We say a special

Thank You to all involved in this endeavor.

This is a good way to promote your business

or honor your love one and keep their memory

alive with a Memorial Ad. We have sold a

great many Memorial Ads over the last few

years. A copy of last year’s Banquet Book is on

line at our web site so you can take a look and

see what we have.

www.daviesscountyrtl.com
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Have You Renewed Your Membership or Made a Donation to Help Stop Abortion!
When the Obama administration took office in January of 2009, they said their first priority was to pass laws that will remove

all restrictions on abortion. By doing this on the federal level, they would remove all restrictions on abortion, and the Federal
government would now be in control of the abortion issue. All Hospitals would be required to close or lose funding if they did
not perform abortions. Tax payers would once again be required to fund abortions. Through the efforts of many Pro-Life Lead-
ers in Congress these efforts have been slowed, but the Obama Administration is the most pro-abortion Administration ever
elected, and we must renew our efforts to see this does not happen. Will you help?

What can we do to prevent this from happening? Contact your Federal elected officials (Senators and Congressman) and
ask them to vote against all bills promoting Abortion. Otherwise there will be no choice for the children that will be killed by
abortion. For Addresses of our Elected Officials, see page seven of this Newsletter.

Please renew your Membership or make a donation to help with this important work!

Use the coupon and mail your membership/donation to:

Daviess County Right To Life, P.O. Box 41, Washington, Indiana 47501 Phone 812-257-0222

Our Office Location is 705 Troy Road, Washington, Indiana 47501

_______ Yes, I would like to donate my time to help. _______ Please Accept My Donation.

_______ Please Accept My Membership/Renewal $15 Individual, $25 Family, $50 Supporting, ______Other

Name ___________________________________ Address _________________________________

City ______________________________ State ____ Zip _________________

All Donations to Daviess County Right To Life are put into the Education Trust Fund Inc, and they are tax deductible for

Federal Income Tax Purposes. Please Note: When you join the Daviess County Right To Life, you are automatically a

member of Indiana Right To Life. No Names are Sold/Passed on to other Groups.

Right To Life Banquet Thur. Oct. 1,

at Simon J. Graber Bldg.

“Planned Parenthood

Caught Red Handed”

Daviess County Right To Life

PO BOX 41

WASHINGTON, IN 47501


